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Solar Energy Development PEIS 

Allthough I do believe in alternative energy ventures, I would like to mark my opposition to this particular project, only as far as
the impact to the off-roading community. We in offroad racing have limited resources and this proposed plan will greatly damage a
long held american tradition of enjoying the desert. 

I would suggest moving this solar farm to a different location that would not impact recreation, there should be plenty of places in
the desert areas where people do not recreate.


